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NOTICE 

This is for the information of all the PG 1
st
 semester students of Psychology (Batch 2024) that 

their regular classwork shall commence from September 16 (Monday), 2024. As such all the students 

are informed to attend the classes regularly. 

Furthermore, the students should ensure that they have completed all formalities related to the 

admission process before the commencement of classes. Timetable will be available on the department 

notice board and will also be shared via WhatsApp group. 

For any further queries, students are advised to contact the department office at: 

Email: pgpsygdcbla@gmail.com 

Mobile: +91 9682195736  

 

 

Head 

 Department of Psychology 

Government Degree College, Baramulla 

Copy to: 

1. Head, Department of Psychology, University of Kashmir, Srinagar for information. 

2. Dean Academics, GDC Baramulla for information. 

3. I/C Website for uploading / sharing of information on College Website. 

4. Display on Notice Boards / prominent places for information of the students. 

5. File for record and reference. 
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